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Please consider this a request for public comment at the next Sparks City Council
Meeting.  I am requesting this be read into the public comment portion of the
meeting.

Dear Sparks City Council,

Why is the Sparks City Council still refusing to allow in person testimony from the
public it serves?  The Washoe County Commissioners safely allow for in person
testimony. The Washoe County School District Board of Trustees safely allow for in
person testimony.  Grocery stores, big box stores, restaurants are safely open to the
public.  Why is the Sparks City Council still hiding behind the Governor's Emergency
Directive 006 from one year ago?  What is the actual threshold the Sparks City
Council has set for in person public testimony?  Does the Sparks City Council even
HAVE a plan for opening to its public? If it does, shouldn't the public be aware of
what the plan actually is so that the public will know when the criteria has been met?

Sincerely,
R Crump

mailto:unolabrat@gmail.com
mailto:cityclerk@cityofsparks.us

